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Expert Talk On Genetic Algorithm& Its Applications 
 

Department Of Electronics & Communications, Sreyas Institute of Engineering 

&Technologyorganized an expert session on genetic algorithm &its applications for the 

students and faculty on21
th

February 2019.The session aims to give insight into the theoretical 

aspects as well as practical implementation for graduate researchers and faculty practitioners 

from our institute. It also provides the awareness about emerging technologies in the area of 

digital image processing and related fields. The speaker for this expert session is 

Dr.M.A.Jabbar, Vice-chair, Computer Society Chapter of IEEE Hyderabad Section.  

 

The session was Co- ordinated by Dr. Kantipudi MVV Prasad, Dept. of Electronics & 

Communication Engineering, Sreyas Institute of Engineering &Technology. Thesession was 

inaugurated with opening speech from Dr. Suresh Akella, Principal, Sreyas Institute of 

Engineering & Technology, welcoming all dignitaries and delegates followed by key note 

address from Mr. B Sreenivasu, head of the ECE department,Prof. Murali Krishna  and Prof. 

Pandu Ranga Rao,Dept. of Electronics & Communication EngineeringECE,  Sreyas Institute 

of Engineering & Technologyin presence of Sri A. Hriday Reddy , Vice chairman and Ms. 

Surekha  K , Academic Dean of Sreyas Institute of Engineering & Technology. 

Dr.M.A.Jabbartalked about genetic algorithm & its applicationsand explained about 

implementation and to provide fruitful solutions to the challenges faced by the 

communication industry. 

 

The under graduate& post graduate  researchers and faculty practitioners from Sreyas 

Institute of Engineering & Technology  participated in this expert session.On the closing 

ceremony, Mr. B Sreenivasu, Associate Professor, Head of the Department of Electronics and 

Communication Engineering, Sreyas Institute of Engineering & Technology, congratulated 

everyone for the participation. 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 


